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Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 7:07 AM

To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1313 Seminary Ave - Code Compliance Inspection

Vivki, 

 

As of today, I have been the only one out there. I sent the request to the trade inspectors last week. So far none of them 

have been out there. It may be difficult for them to complete their inspections as the owner has her personal belongings 

stored in the house. I told her that we needed to have the house emptied, but I don’t think this will happen. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nathan Bruhn 

Code Compliance Officer 

Department of Safety and Inspections 

City of Saint Paul 

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

Phone: 651-266-9033 

Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 11:21 AM 

To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1313 Seminary Ave - Code Compliance Inspection 

 

Hi Nathan –  

 

Will you please let me know where this is at in the inspection process? This is coming up for legislative hearing 

on Dec 8.  Thank you. 

 

Vicki 

 

Vicki Sheffer 

TISH Program Manager
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 

375 Jackson Street Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 651-266-1935 

vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul  

by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 

 


